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Our current voting system (by mail) had been incredibly successful since its 

inception.  Changing it to in-person only would disenfranchise so many eligible 

voters, especially the disabled and eldery.  Oregon has always been a beacon of free 

and fair elections amd there is no reason to change that. 


